
 

 
To valued colleagues, 
 
This letter is to share our well wishes and congratulations to the staff and students at Niigata 
University. We are delighted to undertake a small part in your festivities to honour your 75th 
anniversary.  
 
We enjoy a fruitful partnership with Niigata University and were delighted to send a student 
as part of exchange agreement this current year, in 2023/24.  
 
We thank you again for considering our applicants, and welcoming our students. All the best 
for your continued success! 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Holly Williams  
Centre for Study Abroad Officer 
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